
On Oct 20, 2021, at 2:45 PM, Janet Weidner <JWeidner@pinellas-park.com> wrote: 

 
Good afternoon, 
 
Your appointment to the Code Enforcement Board expires in December of this year, 
and I would like to submit your name for re-appointment.  Could you please email me 
regarding whether you would (or would not) like to continue to serve on the Board.  I 
look forward to hearing back from you and hope you're doing well. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Janet Weidner 
Neighborhood Services Coordinator 
Neighborhood Services Division 
City of Pinellas Park, Florida 
(727) 369-5668 

 

On Wed, Oct 20, 2021 at 11:15 PM Connie Garriques <conniegarriques@gmail.com> 
wrote: 
Hi Janet, yes I would like to continue volunteering on the Code Board.  
Thanks and have a great day 

 


